BIENNIAL MEETING June 5
8:30 am

Rosaria Multi Purpose Room
Mount Saint Vincent University

Motion # 1:

Moved that the Canadian Mothers' Union Northern Parenting Fund be increased from $11,354.34 to
$12,000.00, utilizing the General Fund, and that these funds be donated to an equivalent program (s) in the
North, to be determined in consultation with Archbishop Harper. Moved by Bishop Sue Moxley, seconded
by Maxine Simpkin.

Motion # 2:Council is withdrawing the Notice of Motion from November 18, 2022 Biennial to be brought
to the June 2024 Biennial for a vote: that the date of the Biennial Meeting of the Canadian Mothers'

Union will be held in the Spring of the second year of the Canadian Council's term rather than in November
of that year.

Rationale for withdrawal: neither the Constitution nor the Handbook specifies a time of year for the
Biennial meetings. It would be up to the Council in office to make those decisions.

Who Votes:

Canadian Mothers’ Union Council members
Branch Leader or their proxy

Past Presidents



